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March 18, 2016 
 
 

To the Honorable Members of the 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 151652 approves a final Certified Survey Map for land located on the north side of West Scott 
Street and west of South 6th Street to redivide three parcels for construction of a building and dedicate land 
for public street purposes, in the 12th Aldermanic District. 
 
 This file approves a final Certified Survey Map that redivides three parcels to accommodate the 
construction of a new building for the United Community Center, Inc. The map will dedicate a two-foot-wide 
section of land along South 6th Street for public street purposes to correct an encroachment of the City 
sidewalk on the property. 
 
 Since the proposed Certified Survey Map dedicates land for necessary public right of way purposes, 
the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on March 14, 2016 recommended approval of the subject file. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
cc: Ald. Jose Perez 

 


